

Warren Wood Primary Academy (Inclusive Provision for Language Needs)



Mrs L Woodroof BSc (Hons), NPQH Interim Head of School Mr A Minchin Chief Executive Officer Arethusa Road Rochester Kent ME1 2UR

Tel: (01634) 401401 E-mail: office@warrenwood.medway.sch.uk

Website: www.sflt.org.uk/warrenwood

6th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Reception, Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2), Holly and Laurel Classes Harvest Assembly Thursday 19th October 2023

Children in Reception, Key Stage 1, Holly and Laurel Classes will be performing at our Harvest Festival on **Thursday 19**th **October.** We would like to invite parents and carers to join us. The assembly will start at 9.10am so please be seated by 9.05am. During the assembly, each year group will be perfoming a Harvest themed song.

Please note that for health and safety reasons, we have limited this event to a maximum number of two adults per child. We can only accommodate younger siblings if they are able to sit on an adult's lap. We cannot accommodate any push chairs in the hall, so all push chairs will need to remain outside school reception. If you would like to join us for this event, please queue outside main school reception and a member of staff will collect you.

We would like to share our caring attitude towards the local community by supporting 'Medway Food Bank' which is dependent on the generous donations of the general public to support people during these difficult times. We are asking students to bring in to school items of food to support this very worthwhile cause.

Listed below are some of the food items you may wish to donate:

- Beans
- Soups
- Tuna
- Vegetables (any variety)
- Tomatoes
- Spaghetti
- Ravioli
- Hot Dogs

















- Potatoes
- Fruit (any variety)
- Rice Pudding
- Custard
- Pasta
- Ketchup
- Ground Salt/Ground pepper
- Rice
- Smash
- Tea
- Coffee
- Sugar
- Powdered Milk
- Noodles
- Savoury Rice
- Cereal
- Various Cooking Sauces (jar or packet)
- Pasta Sachets (mug shots)

We would be delighted if you were able to join us for our Harvest celebrations and would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lock

Tulip Class Teacher

Miss Van Der Westhuizen Laurel Class Teacher

Mudwesthizer















